
From: Eric J. < > 
Sent: March 20, 2025 8:08 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Hamilton Bike share 
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
Good day, 
As a resident here who pays property taxes.  Also, a walker, bicycle user, HSR user, 
occasionally driving.  
I use the Bicycle share facilities a lot, would say daily to speed up my commute, or to 
just enjoy a beautiful day to be outside. Many days to explore the city without 
contributions to pollution.  
 
Do you know how important this is? Do you understand? Most major and growing cities 
have such facilities. Do you want Hamilton to be a good, forward moving city with proper 
clean and healthy transportation? If you do care, then continue to fund this Bicycling 
share programming.  
 
If you choose to ignore it, then I will be considering moving out and into a city that 
supports it.  
 
Thank you, resident at .  
Sent from Proton Mail Android 
 




